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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 

Bamber’s Weekly  
Newsletter. 

27th January 2023 
Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 Friday 3rd February – NSPCC Maths Day – 

£1 donation and children to wear green and 

white. Maths activities will take place in 

class. 

 Friday 10th February – School closes for half 

term at 3:15pm                          

 Tuesday 21st February – School Re-opens @ 

8:45am  

 Wednesday 8th March. Year 1 Showcase. 

Parents invited. 11:00am-12:00pm. 

 Wednesday 8th March – 3.30-6.15pm 

Parents’ Evening YEAR 1 ONLY 

 Monday 13th March- 3.30-6.15pm Parents’ 

Evening  YEAR 1 ONLY 

 Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration 

@10:00am – all welcome 

 Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg 

Competition 

 Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter 

@2:00pm 
 

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

20th Freddie W for showing great courage after 

his accident in school!  

27th Layton for fantastic retelling of the story of 

Feeding the Five Thousand. 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 
 

20th Aaron for being a trustworthy friend to all. 
 

  

27th Ryli for offering comfort to his friends in 

class 

 

This Week…. 

  In English we have sorted the facts we have learnt about rats 

into categories and started writing our own Rat Fact Files.  As 

we have been busy with our writing we have been unable to 

read our books 3 times. Please take the time this weekend to 

read with your child, the book that has come home. You 

should find an explanation of how to do this in the Yellow 

Homework books. 

In Maths we have continued to explore the numbers 0-20 and 

placed them in order of smallest to largest. We also have been 

working hard on speeding up our number bond knowledge 

which will help us as we move to addition and subtraction 

skills next week. 

In RE we have listened to the story of Jesus feeding the 5,000 

and were amazed at the miracle that was performed on this 

day. We couldn’t believe how Jesus managed to feed all the 

people and still have 12 baskets of food left over! 

  

  

  

 

Cultural Celebration 
 

In our hall we have flags to celebrate the different heritages 

within our school family (Mrs Emptage was born in Canada, 

Mrs Seagrave is from Scotland etc.). We’re looking to update 

them. If your immediate family comes from a country other 

than the UK, please contact  

Mr Bateman d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk and we will 

organise representing your heritage with the suitable flag.  

  

  

  

  

Polite Reminder… 

 

School doors open at 8.45 for children 

to come into school and complete 

Morning Work activities. This time 

allows children to settle into class and 

be ready for learning at 9.00 a.m.  

Please ensure your child is in school on 

time (before 9:00am) each day, 

especially with all the traffic and 

roadworks around school.  
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